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ICRI is pleased to announce that we have 
hired one of the founding members of the 

association as our Technical Director. Ken 
Lozen, not only a founding member but also 
the original Treasurer of the Institute, joined 
ICRI on August 19, 2013. Ken will work 
from CAM’s headquarters in Farmington 
Hills, MI. Many of you know Ken from his 
work on various ICRI committees over the 

years. His knowledge of ICRI and the repair industry will be 
a great asset to ICRI. 

Ken is also an ICRI Fellow and has served on many com-
mittees, including the ICRI Technical Activities Committee 
(TAC) and ICRI Committees 210, Evaluation, and 310, Sur-
face Preparation. He has received several awards and has 
authored numerous articles during his career on repair, resto-
ration, strengthening, and maintenance of concrete structures. 
Ken is also a Fellow of the American Concrete Institute (ACI) 
and serves on several ACI Committees, including ACI Com-
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mittees 228, Nondestructive Testing of Concrete; 546, Repair 
of Concrete; 563, Specifications for Repair of Structural 
Concrete in Buildings; and E706, Concrete Repair Education. 

Ken has over 30 years of experience in restoration engi-
neering, construction materials quality control, concrete 
technology and troubleshooting, project management, litiga-
tion, and structural rehabilitation. He has been a Principal 
Engineer/Associate for NTH Consultants in Farmington Hills, 
MI, for many years. Ken received his Bachelor of Science 
degree in civil engineering from the University of Detroit, 
Detroit, MI.

Please join us in welcoming Ken as Technical Director 
of ICRI.
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CONTACT INFORMATION:
Ken Lozen, ICRI Technical Director
38800 Country Club Drive, Farmington Hills, MI 48331 USA

Phone: (248) 848-3164      E-mail: ken.lozen@icri.org
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